NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
WEST BABYLON UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Due to the impending winter storm, the Regular Meeting of the
Board of Education of the West Babylon Union Free School
District scheduled to be held on Tuesday, March 14th has
been rescheduled to take place on Monday, March 13th. The
meeting will be in the Board Room, in the Administration Wing,
adjacent to the West Babylon Senior High School, 10
Farmingdale Road, West Babylon, New York. The meeting is
open to the Public.

6:00 p.m. Meeting Convenes - Followed by Student
Presentation(s) and/or Executive Session

7:00 p.m. Public Portion Resumes Beginning with Agenda
Item #3

Barbara A. Burrows, District Clerk
West Babylon Union Free School District
(631) 376-7008



